## Frilling, Tara

From:

craig maginsky < homeproinspectionsllc@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 11, 2015 8:09 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Taxing home inspections will put a heavy burden on home inspectors who are mainly single inspector operators like myself. In addition to increased paperwork and accounting, perhaps the biggest challenge will be the home buyer who will complain about being taxed and may think the home inspector is pocketing the extra fee. Regardless, the inspection business is very competitive and some inspectors may just take the tax out of their fee resulting in less income and making other inspectors less competitive. This tax is just wrong.

craig maginsky <homeproinspectionsllc@yahoo.com> 188 shagbark drive derby